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@ S A I N T A N N E S C P S  

 

Dates for your diary. 

27.05.2022 

Children finish for 1/2 

term 

06.06.2022 

Children return from 

1/2 term 

Year 6 swimming    

lessons start (every 

day except Fridays) 

08.06.2022 

Yr 3 Communion    

Retreat (in school) 

Yr 5 Gardening Club 

09.06.2022 

Dol-y-Moch Meeting—

Year 6 parents 

High 5 Netball Match 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K Baylis – Headteacher 

St. Anne's Catholic Primary School 

Chace Avenue, Coventry CV3 3AD 

Tel: 024 76302882  

Love one another, as I have loved you, in our home, school and parish families.  

YEAR 6 SWIMMING LESSONS 

Starting the first week back from half 
term, the year 6 children will start their 
swimming lessons every day except for 
Fridays until 21st June.  Children must 
bring their costume and towel everyday.  
As the weather is still very                              
unpredictable, please can we request 
that the children bring a coat and      
outdoor shoes as they will walk to the 
Alan Higgs Centre regardless of weather. 
Thank you 

YEAR £ COMMUNION RETREAT DAY 

The children are very much looking  
forward to their first holy communion 
which is taking place on 18th June.  To 
help them feel prepare for this, and to 
ensure the rest of the class can journey 
in faith with them, there will be a Holy 
Communion retreat day in school on 8th 
June.  All children in year 3 are invited to 
attend.  

YEAR 6 DOL-Y-MOCH MEETING 

We are also very excited about the    
upcoming trip to Dol-y-moch for the year 
6 pupils.  So you know what to expect, 
and to give you some very important 
information, we will be holding an           
information meeting regarding the trip.  
It will be at 2.30 in the year 6 classroom.  
Please come to the main school office 
and you will be escorted up.  

END OF YEAR TRIP TO HATTON 

We are very excited to be able to take 
the whole school on a trip to Hatton 
Country Park on 4th July.  We have done 
whole school trips a number of times 
and they always prove to be extremely 
popular with the children and the staff.  
We have sent out a letter already, but 
there will be more information coming 
over the next few weeks so please do 
look in your children’s bags for any 
letters they might forget to give you.  

HALF TERM 

Please can we remind you that it is 

half term starting on Monday 30th 

May.  We seem to have a lot of 

parents who are unaware of this, 

despite it being on the newsletter 

for the last six weeks. We know it 

has felt like a very short half term, 

but in spit of that it is definitely 

holiday time.  Please see below for 

some things you might like to   

experience with your children over 

the break.  

COVENTRY ROCKS NEWSLETTER 

This special May Half Term  Edition 

includes links to lots of brilliant 

Jubilee themed events and       

activities, plus local parks and 

walks to explore, and  inspiration 

for fun family days out! Please see 

the attached newsletter as this 

should give you, our families lots of           

inspiration for things to do in the 

local area.  

COVENTRY MUSEUMS 

There are also lots of fun things 

happening at the Museums  within 

Coventry, please see the attached 

leaflet on page 4 and following.  

FATHER HUDSON’S CARE 

Thank you for your generosity and 

care when collecting money during 

the season of lent.  Father Hudson 

have confirmed that we collected 

over £150.  Thank you so much! 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS 

Enjoy the extra bank holidays next 

weekend!  We will see you on the 

6th June. 

ROYAL ALBERT HALL 

The children had a wonderful time 
when we visited London and the 
Royal Albert Hall this week.  It was 
a very long day, but I am sure once 
the tiredness wears off they will 
appreciate what an amazing     
experience they have had. 

Their behaviour was impeccable 
and we couldn’t have been more 
proud of them.  I would like to 
thank Mrs Ball, Mrs Torley and Mrs 
Fisher for supporting the children 
on this wonderful occasion—we all 
had the most amazing time.  

Well done, also, to the year 1   
children who visited St. John’s 
museum in Warwick this week as 
part of their topic on Victorians.  
Again, they behaved absolutely 
beautifully and we could not be 
more proud of them either.  We 
really do have the best children, 
supported by the most amazing 
staff.  

Can we politely request that no parents, pupils or siblings ride any bikes or scooters on site. 



 Star Star 

Year R Levi Alicja 

Year 1 Whole Class 

Year 2 Rocco JJ 

Year 3 Whole Class 

Year 4 Corey Regan 

Year 5 Sipho Maria 

Year 6 Whole Class 

Well done to all of our stars. We are so proud of you! 

Happy birthday to all of the children who celebrated 

this week. 

Maximilian, Victor, Aylin-Maya, Jathan  

 

Year Group 
Helpful and      

loving 
Attentive 
and kind 

Listening 
and      

learning 

Open and 
honest 

1 2 3 46   

2 5 2 21 2 

3 15 22 45 5 

4 2 14 11 1 

5 7 3     

6         
















